
No.G. 27017/5/2020-GAD 

GOVERNMENT OF M1ZORAM 
GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT 

Aizawl, the 1t April, 2021 

CIRCULAR 

It has come to the notice of the Government that some offices under 

Government of Mizoram often submit Project Proposals, Reports and Returns to the 

Government of India without intimating their 
Departments. Henceforth, all Secretaries and Heads of Departments, Government of 
Mizoram are informed that no proposals should be sent to Government of India by 
any Head of Department unless approval of the State Government is obtained in file 

through the Secretary concerned. 

respective Administrative 

Sd/-J.C. Ramthanga 
Additional Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Mizzoram 

General Administration Department. 

Dated Aizawl, the 1 April, 2021 Memo No. G. 27017/5/2020-GAD

Copy to 
1) Secretary to Governor, Mizoram 
2) P.S. to Chief Minister, Mizoram 

3) P.S. to Deputy Chief Minister, Mizoramn 
4) PS to Speaker/Deputy Speaker/Ministers/Vice-Chairman, State Planning 

Board/Vice Chairmen, SEDP Boards/Govt. Deputy Chief Whip, Mizoram 
5) Sr. PPS to Chief Secretary, Govt. of Mizoram 
6) P.S. to Addl. Chief Secretary, Govt. of Mizoram 

Secretary, MPSC/MSIC/SEC/Mizoram Lokayukta. 
8) All Administrative Departments, Govt. of Mizoram 
9) All Deputy Commissioners, Mizoram 

10) All Heads of Departments, Govt. of Mizoram 

Website Manager, GAD 
12) Guard File 

(ROCHUANGKIMI KHENGLAWT) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram 
General Administration Department. 
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